
 

    

 Kindergarten Newsletter       September 14, 2020 

Special points of  Interest: 

• Sept. 14-18    
Parent  
Conferences 

• Sept. 16            
Picture retakes 

• Oct. 12       
Student Holiday 

• Oct. 23            
Student and 
Teacher Holiday 

I am looking forward to our parent conferences this week.  
Please let me know if you need to change the day/time.   
I will be glad to reschedule. 
*Please have your child’s benchmark reports with you when we 
have our conference.  
These reports are attached to this newsletter. 
*If our conference is on Zoom, the day before our conference, I will 
be sending you and invite through your email. 
PARENTS OF… 

Monday, Sept. 14 

 8:45 a.m.  _Bp- phone_________ 

 4:45 p.m. __Aj- phone_______ 

 5:15 p.m.___Db - Zoom_________ 

 

Tuesday, Sept. 15 

 8:45 a.m.  _Jh - phone_________ 

 3:45 p.m. __Gb – phone________ 

 4:15 p.m. _Es- phone__________ 
 4:45 p.m. _Kn - phone______ 

 5:15 p.m.___Kl - _phone_______ 

  

Wednesday, Sept. 16 

 8:45 a.m.  __Jm - Zoom________ 

 3:45 p.m. ___Cr– phone___ 

 4:15 p.m. ___Ms- Zoom_________ 
 5:15 p.m.___Hs- phone_________ 

 

Thursday, Sept. 17 

8:45 a.m.  _Bs - Zoom__________ 

 3:45 p.m. __Lp - Zoom_________ 

 4:15 p.m. ___Jb - phone__________ 
 4:45 p.m. ___Cw - Zoom________ 

 5:15 p.m.___Cr - Zoom_________ 

 

Friday, Sept. 18 

 7:15 a.m. ___As - phone_________ 

 

On the back of this  

Newsletter you will find 

our updated  

Sight Word List.                   

It is hard for me to 
believe that this Friday 

will mark the end of 
the first six weeks. 
Time sure does fly 
when you are having 

fun!  I can already see 
many lasting friend-

ships being formed in 
our classroom.  It is 

going to be so much fun 
to watch these children 
grow not only this year, 

but in the many      
years to come. 

Thanks for sharing 
your children with me. 

Alisa Webb 

Picture retakes will be 
Wednesday, Sept. 16.  

If you are wanting your 
child to retake their  

picture, you will need to 
return the pictures that 

were sent home on  
Tuesday, September 8. 


